
STORTHES HALL - EVENT DETAILS 

Saturday 24th October to Thursday 29th October 2020 

Parking 

The Campus it still accessible from Storthes Hall Road lower entrance. 

http://streetmap.co.uk/map.srf?X=418235&Y=412940&A=Y&Z=115  

The barrier will lift as you approach it.  Continue up the drive and there are Car Park 

Spaces on the left opposite “The Venue”.  If these are all taken continue around the 

right-hand bend to the top barrier, park on Storthes Hall Road and walk back. 

Courses:  Short 2.7km.   Medium 3.4km    Long 5.2km 

Short has less technical difficulty with obvious features near the control site i.e. paths 

and streams.  

Medium and Long courses are the Technical difficulty level you would expect in a 

“normal times” Orienteering Event. 

Knolls, Cairns and Bike Jumps are all similar features – a lump on the ground! 

usually with stones.  

All Controls have been checked for Beeps but are sometimes slow to register due to 

dense tree cover.  If you are convinced you are in the correct place move on and 

correct it later. 

Streams marked on the map are obvious on the ground but after the last few weeks 

there are some impromptu streams and some paths are there but not so clear on the 

ground. 

 

SAFETY 

Please observe social distancing and respect other members of the public at all 

times. This is a BOF activity and as such is included in the BOF insurance. Neither 

East Pennine Orienteering Club nor the Course Planner can be responsible for 

accidents. You take part entirely at your own risk. 

If you are new to Orienteering you can phone for Text Control descriptions.            

(not available for those who have orienteered before!!)  

Jean Lochhead 01484 687030 or 07763 824 878 


